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May 28 th, 1931.

Ur. A. I. Walsh, 
Faculty of Dentistry, 
McGill University, 
City.

Dear Doctor Walsh;
I am informed by 

your communication of May 26th, of 
a "Brushing up course in Prosthetic 
Dentistry" to be held in July.

On two different 
occasions I have drawn your atten­
tion to the fact that in the minute 
books there is a motion duly proposed, 
seconded and carried that no Post- 
Graduate courses be held by the Faculty 
of Dentistry until such times as we 
are offering a much better course to 
the undergraduate body than we have 
been able to do, or are doing at pre­
sent.

I cannot review the
conditions of the Faculty and say that 
we are any better equipped or manned 
now or even as well, as we were when 
this resolution was placed on the books. 
You may call these courses by what 
names you choose but as far as the true 
meaning is concerned, they are Post- 
Graduate.

Just why is not the 
programme as laid down in the minutes 
of the meetings carried out? Why have 
these meetings lasting until midnight, 
ifthe conclusions arrived at are to
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